
 

 

SCHEDULED CLEANING OF WATER RESERVOIRS  

 

Eswatini Water Services Corporation would like to notify its valued customers and the public 

that it will be conducting routine maintenance and cleaning of the Ngwane Park , Ka-Khoza 

and Logoba water reservoirs.  Interruptions in water supply will be experienced in the 

following areas for the duration of the exercise: 

Date of Interruption Affected Area  Duration  

24 September 2019  Ngwane Park, Ka-Shali, 

Nhlambeni 

09:00am – 03:00pm  

25 September 2019  Fairview North, Fairview South, 

Ngwane Park, Manzini CBD, 

Trelawney Park, Sicelwini, 

Zakhele, Two Sticks, Mhobodleni 

and Nazarene 

07:00pm – 01:00am  

26 September  Fairview North, Kwaluseni 

Mhlaleni, Lozitha, Sicelwini, 

Makholweni, Ticantfwini, Mpholi 

09:00am – 03:00pm  

 

  The Corporation regrets any inconvenience that may be caused by the proposed 

interruptions. 
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